From: Sue Cavanaugh

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 2027
Date: Saturday, May 06, 2017 8:03:15 PM

Representative Whisnant,

| think that House Bill 2027 was poorly researched and should not have been
introduced. The bridge has been a goal of BPRD and thousands of citizens of
Central Oregon for many years. You should not allow the selfishness of a few
homeowners on the west side of the river deprive us of this much-desired bridge
allowing a trail continuation.

Susan Cavanaugh
3066 NW River Trail PI
Bend,OR 97703
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